
MELDRUM BAY MARINA AND CAMPGROUND 
Summer 2020 Update 

 
 
The marina and campground are now fully open, including the laundromat.  Full 
services are available at the marina and campground and we are open 9:00 to 
4:00 daily.  After hours, please call 705-283-3252. 
 
We ask that visitors respect the Sudbury and District Public Health Rules and 
Regulations concerning coronavirus precautions.  All visitors must wear masks in 
order to enter the buildings.  Hand sanitizer is available at the front entrance and 
must be used by all visitors.  There is a maximum of three people allowed in the 
marina building at a time in order to comply with social distancing. 
 
We thank you for your support and understanding during this time and we look 
forward to seeing you again soon. Stay safe. 
 
John Bonwick, 
Harbourmaster 


